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Habitat Restoration Event with 
The Wetlands Conservancy! 

Saturday, November 22, 2014 

 

 

Nyberg wetland is part of a network of wetlands 
along the Nyberg Creek Greenway in Tualatin.  

These preserves work together to deter flooding, 
improve water quality, prevent erosion, and 
provide habitat to beaver, great blue heron, 

amphibians, and  many other wetland wildlife 
species.  Come join us as we work to restore habitat 
this special place.  Bring your binoculars for wildlife 

viewing! 

 

 

 

 

 

Volunteer event for 
all ages! 

When: Saturday, 
November 22, 1:00PM-

4:00PM 

Where: Nyberg 
Wetland, Tualatin, OR 

What: Invasive species 
removal, and litter pick 

up. 

 

For more information, RSVP at  

courtneywilson@wetlandsconservancy.org 

 


